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Our regular meeting will be held on Monday, October 18th  at 7:00pm in the AHEPA 
Room at the Ascension Cathedral in Oakland.  
 
                                                        Meeting Adgenda 
 

• Delegate Reports from the September 18th Zoom District Convention. 
• Alosis Tis Tripoleos held on September 26th report. A huge Thank You to Cathy and  

Eugenia Giouzelis for organizing this event. 
• Final approval was made to make a Chapter donation of $3,000 to the Father Paris  

Memorial Fund.  
• Planning for the Arcadian Christmas Party scheduled for Sunday, December 12th, 

2021 at the Ascension Cathedral. 
• Discussion and planning for 2022 Macaronada. At our last meeting a decision was 

made to host the event as we have in the past, an evening dinner/dance. The date 
of February 26th, 2022 is being considered if the church is available. 

• Final approval was made to increase our High School Award from $500 to $1,000 
 and University Scholarship from $1,000 to $1,500. Application forms and related  
information will be revised. Thank you to George Sideris for volunteering to serve as 
Scholarship Chairman. 

• 2021 Dues are now due and payable. Thank you to the many members who are 
current with their dues. 

 
An apology to Stacey Alexakos. who I had mistakenly stated in our last bulletin that she won 
the High School Gift when she in fact was the winner of our Chapter’s University Scholarship 
award. Congratulations! 
 
Our sympathies to the family of Bill Harbas, a longtime member of our chapter. May his 
memory be eternal! 
 

Fraternally yours, 
 
Eleni Kollias-Wanken                  Mary Gianopoulos 
Chapter President                      Chapter Secretary 
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